Taneeka Hansen

From: Vernon Carlson <vcarlson@dbsd.org>
Sent: Sunday, April 10, 2016 12:34 PM

To: Rep. Paul Seaton

Subject: SB 89

Good morning Representative Seaton: |am writing to ask that SB 89 be allowed to fail or removed. Denali Borough
School District does not support SB 89 and also we feel that it violates our duties for choosing and approving curriculum
while still holding us accountable for student success. In 11 years as a school board member | have never had a parent
complain about "Planned Parenthood ". The real question that should be asked " Is this good for student Achievement" .
That should always be first for education and decisions that affect such. Thank you. Vernon Carlson. Board President
Denali Borough School District Cantwell.

Sent from my iPad



